
 

Feb. 18, 2021 

Proponet to HB2498 

 

Dear Madam Chair Landwehr and the House Committee on Health and 
Human Services, 

  

I am writing today to let you know that our household is NOT for the 
requirement of the covid 19 jab to anyone, let alone to our children, just to be 
allowed to go to school or daycare, ect! It is UNCONSTITUTIONAL in every 
aspect to require a vax!! For ANYONE!! We were founded on FREEDOM of 
CHOICE! That is what makes us AMERICA, the Land of the FREE!  

  

I urge you to be on the RIGHT side of HISTORY during this time! Be on the 
side of the AMERICAN PEOPLE that believe in our CONSTITUTION and our 
RIGHT to CHOOSE!!   
 
Thank You for your time!  

  

Sincerely,  

Jamie Kurzen 

Kansas City 

Wyandotte CO 

Kansas 

District 36 

 


